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On 6th of August, 2015 The Secretary General of IIA Osman Chalishkan met with the
representatives of the company “ALETEX “ at the Office of IIA. The introductory meeting was
focused on economic and investment environment of the region, particularly in the textile
sphere. Secretary General of IIA provided all the information about investment environment of
the region. The representatives of “ALETEX” are interested to carry out the investment in the
textile field in our region. About this issue the representatives of “ALETEX” met with the
Chairman of Ajara Archil Khabadze, visited alternative places for the investment. During the
meeting, it was announced that in the first stage a textile factory is planning to employ 350 local
staff.
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